Wisconsin Adult School Crossing Guard Recognition Week

They are the ones you may see each and every day on your way to or from work, when you are taking
your child to or picking your child up from school, or maybe while you’re taking a bike ride or walk in
your neighborhood. They are the ones that wear the oversized, blaze orange jackets with reflective
safety vests. They are the ones that HAVE to be there on their post when it is 20 degrees below zero
and snow piled on the ground. They are the ones that assist your children, grand children, family and
friends in getting across the street safely. These fine men and women are what make Oshkosh a great
place to live, work, and go to school.

They are the Wisconsin Adult School Crossing Guards that work in Oshkosh.

The Wisconsin Adult School Crossing Guard Recognition Week is January 9-12, 2012. The Oshkosh Police
Department salutes and sends a special THANK YOU to all the members of the Oshkosh Adult School
Crossing Guards for their dedicated service to the community.

The Oshkosh Police Department is reminding motorists to SLOW DOWN BEFORE entering the school
safety zones and to stop when there is an adult school crossing guard waiting to cross the children.

If you happen to see a member of the Oshkosh Adult School Crossing Guards, take the time to say thank
you to them for their great service to the community.



